
 

           ‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 

             within a supportive environment’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 2023/2024 
 
  
  

Term:1 Week:12 Thursday 30th November 2023  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

Dear Parents, 
  
I always say that a positive partnership with parents is the 
cornerstone of any schools’ success. 
This week we have had parents in for a wonderful Reading Workshop 
in EYFS, thank you so much to all the parents who attended. We will 
look to host many more engaging home/school workshops for 
parents across the school throughout the year. 
Also thank you to all those parents from Reception Blue who came to 
their class assembly today. 
 
In case you heard the Police sirens, don’t worry, no-one was in 
trouble! Our EYFS department had a visit from the Police this week. 
Learning about ‘People who help us’ is an important part of the EYFS 
curriculum and I know the children really enjoyed the experience. 
 
 

Have a fabulous weekend! 
  

Mr Leigh 
Director 
 

http://www.cambridge-kw.com/ 

Attendance to school 
every day will improve 
the chances of your 
child successfully 
achieving their 
academic potential.  
 
The attendance target 
for Term 1 is 100% 
 
If your child is absent, 
please  
Call 2370 0000 
WhatsApp: 51781190 
Email: info@cambridge-
kw.com 
 

Week Ending: 09.11.2023 
 

Congratulations to  
Year 1 Blue achieving the 

highest attendance of  

98% 
 

DATES  

FOR THE DIARY: 
 

 

 

➢ Green Day:  

 
Thursday 7th December – 

Children are invited to wear green on 

this day PARENTS INTO PLANTING 

EVENT: EYFS parents are invited to take part 

in a planting workshop in their child’s class on 

this day. (7.15am – 8.00am) 
 
 

➢ End of Term 1: Thursday 14th 

December 2023 

 
 

➢ Start of Term 2: Wednesday 

3rd January 2024 

 

➢ Mid-Year Reports: Thursday 

18th January 2024 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Cambridge-English-School-Kuwait-1451627648481011/
https://www.instagram.com/cambridge.e.s.kw/


 

           ‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 

             within a supportive environment’. 

 

 

 

 

 SECONDARY 
  

Dear CES community, 

 

Our Mid-Year Examinations have started. 

Please see the examinations timetable on the 

right. Children need to be in school by 7.15am. 

The examination will begin at 7.30am and will 

be finished by 9.30am. Please support your 

child by ensuring they get a good night sleep 

and eat a healthy breakfast.  
  
  

Have a great weekend! 
  

  

Mr Andy (Head of Secondary) 
  

                                    

  

  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

PRIMARY 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week, our students have been focused on 
their end of term revision and assessments. We 
wish them all well. Next week we have trips 
scheduled for our Years 4 to 6. Tuesday is Y 5, 
Wednesday is Y6 and Thursday is Y4.  
I would like to thank all parents who share their 
input and feedback with us.  
Thank you for your continued support and wish 
you all a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. 
 
Ms Aya (Head of Primary) 
 
 

EYFS 
Dear EYFS Parents,  
It has been a very exciting week for us in EYFS. We 
enjoyed having a visit from the Police and learning 
about how police help us in our community!  
A big thank you to all the EYFS parents who 
attended the reading workshop, we hope that you 
found it useful. We look forward to our planting day 
next Thursday morning (7.15am – 8.00am) and hope 
you can make this event where you will get the 
chance to work alongside your child. Finally, a 
massive congratulations to Reception Blue Class for 
their amazing assembly on Thursday!  
 

Ms Ashley (Head of EYFS) 
 
 
 
 

                                    
 
 

CES this week… in pictures… 

http://www.cambridge-kw.com/ Term:1 Week:12 Thursday 30th November 2023 

please dedicate some 
time in the day to read 
with your child.  Just 5 
minutes a day can make 
such a big difference.  
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